
  
 

 

 
Institute of International Cooperation and Education(IICE) 

February 24, 2021 

Istanbul Technical University 

Turkey 

 

Dear Partner, 

 

Greetings from the University of Seoul!  Thank you very much for your 

cooperation and support for the programs between your school and UOS. 

 

Today, I would like to introduce Seoul International Summer School 2021 

and invite your students to the program. 

 

Seoul International Summer School (SISS) program at the University of 

Seoul (UOS) was first established in 2000, and it has provided international 

students with a great opportunity to learn about Korean culture and tradition. 

Reorganized in 2005, SISS has been receiving an increased amount of funds 

from the Seoul Metropolitan Government and offers various incentives to 

participants coming from UOS partner universities and many other 

prestigious universities all over the world. This year, all courses and 

activities will be offered online due to the ongoing Covid-19 situation. 

Students will be able to experience Korea safely from their homes. 

  

SISS 2021 will be held online for four weeks from June 22th to July 16th, 2021. 

Institute of International Cooperation and Education (IICE) at the University 

of Seoul is pleased to invite 1 of your students to SISS 2021. 

 

Not only do we waive the tuition according to the exchange agreement with 

partner universities, but we also offer cultural online activities about Korean 

tradition and opportunities to exchange cultures with UOS students through 

our peer advocate program. The registration fee is also waived for the 

exchange students.  

Please nominate your students via online nomination system at 

http://global.uos.ac.kr  For International Students  Studying in UOS  

Nomination from March 10 until April 15, 2021, and inform each of the 

nominated students to complete the on-line application at 

http://global.uos.ac.kr/


  
 

 

 
Institute of International Cooperation and Education(IICE) 

http://global.uos.ac.kr  For International Students  Studying in UOS  

Seoul International Summer School  Eligibility & Application form from 

March 10 until April 30, 2021. Letter of Admission will be issued and sent by 

email from May 1, 2021 accordingly.  

 

Program leaflets and posters will be also sent to your office shortly. For more 

information, you can visit our website at http://global.uos.ac.kr  For 

International Students  Studying in UOS  Seoul International Summer 

School.  

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support for UOS. On behalf of all 

the staff members of IICE, I wish you all the best. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jungsoo MOK, Ph.D. 

Vice President, Institute of International Education and Cooperation 

University of Seoul

http://global.uos.ac.kr/
http://global.uos.ac.kr/

